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Mr. /Ms. President,
Kenya commends the Kazakhstan on the progress made on human rights since its last review in 2009. We encourage Kazakhstan to remain committed on this path and to build on the progress so far achieved.

We acknowledge Kazakhstan’s efforts aimed at enabling the independent functioning of the judiciary. Kenya recommends that Kazakhstan intensify efforts to enhance the complete independence, and functioning of the judiciary.
Kenya welcomes efforts by that Kazakhstan in ensuring that it is party to most of the core human rights instruments. In this regard, Kenya notes that at the last UPR review Kazakhstan accepted to ratify the CRPD but has not yet completed the ratification process. Kenya recommends that Kazakhstan complete, without delay, the ratification process of CRPD.
I thank  you.
